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Friday 17 September
Last Day Term 3

Tuesday 5 October
First Day Term 4 - All students 
return to school

New Students?

PRINCIPAL SCOOP

•	Principal Scoop

•	On the Ball & On the Go

•	Out & About Class News

•	Friend on the Fridge

What’s In Our Newsletter
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What are the rules?
With the lifting of Stay at Home orders, students and staff 
enjoyed their first day back at school yesterday. We are 
currently on LEVEL 3 restrictions, which mean no visitors 
are allowed on site. This means that parents need to 
make an appointment to come onto the school site. All 
adults/teachers are required to wear masks both inside 
and outside classrooms. Students are to stay in their 
class groups as often as possible. Parents and carers 
need to maintain social distancing when dropping off / 
picking up their children from outside the school gate. It 
might even be best to stay in the car on the school side of 
Balfour Street and have your child/ren walk to you. 

Supporting Footy Colours Day
This Friday 17 September is Footy Colours Day. Students 
can come dressed in their favourite sporting teams 
colours and donate a gold coin if they wish. All money 
raised will go to the Fight Cancer Foundation.

Not this year
Unfortunately with current Covid-19 restrictions banning 
overnight excursions, the Years 5 and 6 Canberra 
excursion and the Years 3 and 4 Snowy River excursion 
have been cancelled. A note went home yesterday with 
options for a refund or to use the money for some other 
school activity in the future. If you could please return 
that note as soon as possible so refunds can be arranged 
where necessary.

Transition for Kinders
Unfortunately our 2022 Kindergarten Transition program has 
also been impacted by Covid-19 restrictions and is on hold. 
We will keep you informed as to when this important program 
will resume.

What’s Happening at CPS

T h e
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Showcasing our talents
Due to current restrictions this year’s Talent Quest has been cancelled.

And another victim
Our annual Milo T20 Blast/Super 8s Cricket day, which was to take place on Friday 8 October 
has been cancelled due to Covid restrictions. Hopefully the event will return in 2022.

Finally some good news 
Our last day for this term is Friday 17 September. Students and teachers will return to school 
on Tuesday 5 October, straight after the Labour Day long weekend. Enjoy the holidays and 
come back ready for a busy Term 4.

Yours in Education

Craig Allibon
PRINCIPAL
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Class K-1
K-1 have been doing a fantastic job completing their activities during home learning. Miss Taylor
and Mrs Leov have loved seeing K-1’s smiling faces on our daily zoom lessons. Keep going with
your great learning K-1. Last week we had a pyjama day on Thursday and everyone came to your
zoom lesson dressed in their pyjamas. We hope all the Dads and Grandpas had a lovely Father’s
Day and enjoyed their gift. Have a great holiday K-1.

Class 1-2
Welcome back. It is so lovely to see everyone back in the classroom and eager to learn. We are 
enjoying getting back into the school routine, seeing all our friends and catching up on the news. 
This Friday we will be finishing off the term with Footy Colours Day. Don’t forget to come dressed 
in your favourite footy gear or colours to finish off the term. Wishing you all a very relaxing and 
enjoyable holiday break.  

Class 3-4
A big thank you to parents and caregivers for all your assistance in setting up and guiding your 
child through online learning. It was a big adjustment for all over the past 4 weeks and we are so 
grateful for all that you did. If you are ever concerned about your child’s learning or in particular 
their well-being, please reach out to Mr Kent or Miss Taylor through Class Dojo. Students had lots 
of fun dressing up at school and on their zoom call in Week 8. It was great to see lots of crazy 
hair and creative costumes. Last Thursday students were invited to wear their favourite pajamas 
to school or on their zoom call. We loved seeing everyone on there. Hope you have a wonderful 
holiday.

Class 4-5
4-5 made the most of their online learning by taking advantage of all the amazing online
resources. We had fun celebrating Book Week virtually, with each day listening to different
authors and illustrators on their processes and where they find their inspiration. In Week 8, we
attended our virtual excursion to Canberra. We got to visit the National Museum of Australia,
Old Parliament House, the National Gallery of Australia, the National Film and Sound Archive
of Australia, the Australian War Memorial, the National Portrait Gallery, Parliament House,
Questacon and the Royal Australian Mint. Thanks again for all of your support. If you have any
questions please message me on Class Dojo. Have a great holiday.

Class 5-6
Class 5-6 continue to be dedicated and mature learners. Over the past 4 weeks, students 
attended our daily zoom meetings and busily sent in work samples. Please keep up the great 
work now that we have returned to school. I enjoyed seeing everyone in their pyjamas for our PJ 
Zoom day last Thursday. Hope you all have a relaxing holiday and come back ready for a busy 
Term 4. 

Class NewsOut & About
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Fortnightly Calendar Updates
Your Friend on the Fridge!

TERM 3 2021

Week 10
Monday			 13 September	 All students returned to school	

Tuesday			 14 September		

Wednesday			 15 September	 LUNCH ORDERS from Mumma J’s

Thursday			 16 September	

Friday			 17 September	 LUNCH ORDERS from Mumma J’s
Footy Colours Day

TERM 4 2021
												 

Week 1
Monday			 4 October		 PUBLIC HOLIDAY	

Tuesday			 5 October	 Term 4 commence all students return to 
school

Wednesday			 6 October		 LUNCH ORDERS from Mumma J’s

Thursday			 7 October

Friday			 8 October		 LUNCH ORDERS from Mumma J’s

Culcairn Public 
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